
24th April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer and Student,

Arrangements for 27th April and 2nd May 2023

Further to announcements in the media from the National Education Union (NEU) of
their intention to take strike action on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023,
and addition to letters sent home from each school, we felt it would be helpful to
summarise arrangements for all Key Stage 5 students across TENC on this day.

● On 27th April 2023, no Key Stage 5 lessons will take place. Teachers who are
not striking will offer subject-specific support during lesson times where
possible.

● On 2nd May 2023, Year 12 End of Year Assessments will continue as planned.
Students should come into school for all assessments on this day. The
timetable for assessments is attached for your information. Teachers who are
not striking will continue to offer subject-specific support during lesson times
where possible should students decide to complete independent study in
their home base school.

● To support all students, they are welcome to work in their home base school
on both days regardless of whether their teacher is striking or not.

● Independent work will be set which can be completed in designated spaces.

● The bus and minibus will not run on either day. If your homebase school is
Huxlow Academy and you intend to come in to study on either day, please
contact Mrs Holmes before 3.10pm Wednesday 26th April if you require
transport to/from Finedon or the villages.

Currently no further strike days are planned, however we will write to you again
should the situation change.

Yours faithfully,

TENC Deputies

The East Northamptonshire College
based at: Rushden Academy, Hayway, Rushden, Northants, NN10 6AG
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